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Low flying aircraft noise is already extremely disruptive to our lives where we live in Mill Bottom, South Holmwood. We are
awoken every morning at around 6am and the noise continues throughout the day into late evening. Although we live in an
area of outstanding beauty, the peace is disturbed repeatedly by the Gatwick flight paths. Furthermore, the impact on the
air quality should not be underestimated and opening another runway, enabling hundreds more flights to be air borne on a
daily basis, would mean yet further noise/light pollution and gas emissions.


